
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

                                        621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 
 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 (360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
 
 
 
August 2, 2022 
 
Akerman, Paul James 
d/b/a PaultheMover 
13305 NE 171st St Apt J359 
Woodinville, WA 98072 
 
Re:  TV-220500 Granting Request to Withdraw Application  
 
Dear Akerman, Paul James: 
 
On July 1, 2022, Akerman, Paul James, d/b/a PaultheMover, filed an application with the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) to operate as a Household 
Goods carriers within the state of Washington. 

 
On August 2, 2022, Akerman, Paul James notified the Commission that he does not wish to 
proceed with the application and requested that the application be withdrawn.  
 
The Commission grants the request, and the application filed by Akerman, Paul James is 
withdrawn. 
 
If you have questions about this letter, please contact Licensing Services at 360-664-1222. You 
may also email us at transportation@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mathew Perkinson 
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety 
 
  

mailto:transportation@utc.wa.gov


NOTICE:  This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision.  In 
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a 
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision.  You may seek Commission review of 
this decision.  Your request should be addressed to Amanda Maxwell, Secretary, 621 Woodland 
Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250.  You may also 
email your request to records@utc.wa.gov.  You must file a request for Commission review no 
later than 14 days after the date of this letter. 
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